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8 November 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGE – WhatsApp Group 
 
It has been brought to our attention that there is at least one WhatsApp group that young people are 
being encouraged to join called ‘Add the whole UK’ and possibly one other called ‘Year 7 group chat’.  
 
Please be aware that at least one of these groups contains explicit pornographic images and racist 
language.  
 
We would encourage parent/carers to check their child/ward’s phone and to advise them that should 
they receive a request to join these groups that they should decline. 
 
The Police have been informed of these WhatsApp groups too. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss R Ricketts 
Deputy Headteacher 


